
City of Richmond Dept. of Planning & Development Review: 
Scott’s Addition & W. Broad Street Preliminary  Rezoning 
Open Houses #1 May 24 & #2 June 7

Wednesday, May 24  5:30-7 PM
Gather Scott’s Addition, 2920 West Broad Street
There is limited parking available off-street, but ample on-street parking surrounding the meeting area. The location is also 
accessible by the #6 bus and there is bike parking available on-site. The meeting will be an open house style; City staff will 
have materials for review and be available to answer questions, but there will be no set schedule. 

•	 #1: Kick-off public meeting for City-initiated 
rezoning process. 

•	 #2: Detailed review based on feedback from #1

•	 Focused on the Scott’s Addition neighborhood 
and W. Broad Street between Boulevard and I-95. 

•	 Staff will present proposed rezoning to match 
future land use as envisioned in the Pulse 
Corridor Plan

•	 Questions: Kathleen Onufer, PDR
    Kathleen.Onufer@richmondgov.com
    (804) 646-5207

Wednesday, June 7  5:30-7 PM
DMV HQ, 2300 West Broad Street
Parking is available in the DMV lot. The location is also accessible by the #6 bus and there is bike parking available on-site. 
The meeting will include a detailed presentation beginning at 5:30; as well as revised materials for review . 


